Bangladesh statement in the Third Cycle of UPR of the Kingdom of Morocco (02 May 2017, Geneva)
Thank you Mr. Vice-President. Bangladesh warmly welcomes the Moroccan delegation to this UPR cycle. 

Clearly, Morocco’s determined efforts to implement last two UPR recommendations are visible and laudable. Notable progress has been made in areas like reform of judiciary, women’s empowerment, combating poverty, ensuring rights of child and of persons with disabilities and combating human trafficking. Moroccan Government’s keenness to mainstream human rights perspectives into sectoral public policies, especially in the National Sustainable Development Strategy 2015-2020 (SNDD) is commendable and shows where its priorities are.  

Despite multifaceted challenges, Morocco’s efforts and achievements in human rights remain high. Because the UPR is and should remain a process of peer review and trust building, Bangladesh would recommend that the Government:

1) continue its good work to reduce the prevailing high unemployment rate in the country and
2) continue its appreciable efforts towards development of national languages  and promote and protect the Amazighe language and cultural heritages.
We wish Morocco a successful UPR.

Thank you Mr. President. 
